
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING ON WATER USE EFFICIENCY PROGRAM AND 
GOAL UPDATES 

 
A public meeting will be held by the City of Millwood (“City”) to discuss and receive 
public comments on the Water Use Efficiency Program and Goal Updates. 
 
The draft documents are available for review at the City Hall or online at 
www.welchcomer.com   
 
The meeting will be held on July 9, 2024, 6:00 p.m. at the City Millwood City Hall, 9103 
E. Frederick Ave, Spokane, WA 99206.   
 
Comments or questions may be submitted at the meeting or in writing prior to the 
meeting via U.S. mail or email.   
 
Kevin Freeman, Mayor 
City of Millwood 
Email: info@millwoodwa.us  
Fax:  (509) 924-0960 
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